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To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 students joining King’s Oak Academy in September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at King’s Oak Academy from September 2021. 
 
We believe a large part of transition is to make new friends and orientate themselves around the 
Academy. Unfortunately, due to the current Covid-19 pandemic and bubble restrictions, we are unable to 
offer our traditional transition day for your child this year.  We will be liaising with your child’s Primary school 
to ensure that all relevant information regarding your child is transferred to us. 
  
Tuesday 29 June from 6pm to 7pm – Transition Week Online Parent Webinar (via Teams)  
 
You are warmly invited to join our new parent welcome evening where we will share advice about how to 
support your child as they transition into Year 7 and offer an insight into what your child can expect when 
they start at King’s Oak in September.  
 
Link to transition meeting registration  
 
We would be delighted for your child to participate in our ‘Big Summer of Fun’. This is a week-long blend 
of Academic and Enrichment activities and is open to all our new Year 7s. The event will run from Monday 
26 July to Friday 30 July from 09:00 to 15:00 daily with lunch provided.   
  
More information will follow soon with details of each day and how to reserve a place. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and your students in the near future.  In the meantime if you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0117 9927127. 
 

 Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Thielen    Miss K Ogden 
Assistant Principal                 Principal 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkQ,41ugsOnsnkGhSQKvBXdx-A,S9I65RNxZkqamHDp3Jx75w,opabQcE8U0u2gIItAPtuwg,jZ5-ZFHkqE26i9yZ91P8gw,xjBDmgr_M0aocW2TYVn-eA?mode=read&tenantId=a79b2356-8c24-4922-b420-c6e26d0b4091

